From: Howard Chilton

Sent: Monday, 13 July 2015 3:24 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: Council amalgamation

Dear Sir or Madam,

SUBMISSION REGARDING AMALGAMATION TO A MEGA COUNCIL

As a resident of Pyrmont for many years | strongly reject the plans to amalgamate the council of City
of Sydney with surrounding council bodies.

It is against the wishes of the majority of residents and businesses.

It also makes no sense considering the excellent track record of the City of Sydney Council body over
many years.

Yours Faithfully.

Dr Howard Chilton





